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June 29, 2016 

 

 
SURVEY CREW ON YOUR STREET 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO HOMEOWNERS AND RESIDENTS ON  
NINOVAN AND TALAHI ROADS SE 

 
This notice is being sent to inform you that the surveyors will be in the area to begin 
work on the Ninovan and Talahi Road drainage improvement design.  
 
To begin the design phase of the project, Urban LTD, working for the Town of Vienna, 
will begin field-surveying within the next two weeks.  To ensure all underground utilities 
are surveyed, Miss Utility/Mid-Atlantic Utility Locating Co. will be locating and marking 
all lines for the surveyor.  An existing condition drawing and design layout will be 
prepared after the surveying is complete.  We will then set up a time to review the 
proposed design and any options with you. 
 
If in the meantime you have questions, you may stop by the Department of Public 
Works in Town Hall or contact me by phone at (703) 255-6389 or email at 
mgallagher@viennava.gov.  As the project moves forward, updates will be available on 
the Town’s web site under the Public Works Projects list http:///index.aspx?NID=1232 . 
 
 

 Sincerely, 
 

       
      Michael Gallagher, PE 

 Director 
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